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Dear [Representative Name],
As the Great Lakes State, Michigan has a unique responsibility to safeguard our water resources. Clean, abundant water is vital to our health, environment, economy, and way of life. Over the next two months, the Michigan legislature has an important opportunity to protect and defend our water. As your constituent, I urge you to support the following critical measures:
Support Key Water Protections – Vote YES!
· Statewide Septic Code
Failing septic systems are a leading source of water contamination, threatening public health, the environment, and property values. Michigan is the only state without statewide septic standards. It’s time to join the other 49 states and adopt common-sense regulations.
· Polluter Pay Reform (SB 605-611, HB 5241-5247)
When companies pollute our soil and water, they—not Michigan taxpayers—should pay for cleanup. This legislation ensures that past and present owners and operators are held accountable for contamination.
· Restore EGLE's Rulemaking Authority (HB 5205)
The Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) plays a critical role in safeguarding our water. Restoring its authority ensures Michigan retains the ability to implement federal water programs effectively.
· Stormwater Utilities (SB 660)
Stormwater runoff from unpredictable weather events pollutes our lakes and rivers. This bill empowers municipalities to create stormwater utilities, helping address flooding, upgrade outdated infrastructure, and better manage runoff.
Oppose Industry-Led Aggregate Mining Bills – Vote NO!
· Vote against House Bills 6108, 6109, 6110, and 6111. These industry-driven bills significantly weaken local input and control over aggregate mining operations. Protecting our resources and communities requires collaboration with local stakeholders, whose voices are essential in balancing economic activity with environmental protection and quality of life.
Why This Matters
These bills represent reasonable, practical solutions that will protect Michigan’s water resources, safeguard public health and property values, and ensure taxpayers aren’t burdened with the cost of environmental cleanup.
Thank you for your service to our community and your commitment to protecting Michigan’s water and natural resources. I appreciate your consideration of these important issues.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[Your City, State, Zip]
[Your Email]
